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From: Steve Shelton <SteveShelton@maslello.com> 

Sent: Monday, May 5, 2025 6:48 PM 
To: 

' Cmte HED . 

Subject: LD 1806 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up 

Flag Status: Flagged 

This message originates from outside the Maine Legislature.
V
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This bill is absolutely ridiculous, just like our State's stance on transgender athletes, totally embarrassing tobe“ 

from Maine these days I hope things change soon 

Steve
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